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NOTICE

REQUEST FOR Proposal

 ref rf\* mergeformat Proposal Number 208-5042

 ref bid \* MERGEFORMAT 208-5042
2012 IT System External Audit Review

 ref Title\* mergeformat 2012 IT System External Audit Review
NOW AVAILABLE

The County of Fresno has issued Request for Proposal Number 208-5042, which solicits proposals for 2012 IT System External Audit Review.  This bid closes on April 20, 2012 at 2:00 P.M.
A pre-bid Vendor Conference will be held on April 5, 2012 at 2:00 P.M. at:

County of Fresno Purchasing 
4525 E. Hamilton Avenue 2nd Floor
Fresno, CA 93702

A copy of the RFP document is available at Purchasing or may be downloaded from the Fresno County Web site http://www2.co.fresno.ca.us/0440/Bidshome2.asp.
Follow all instructions when downloading to ensure that your company is added to the official list of potential bidders.  Only vendors on that list will be advised of future notices pertaining to the RFP, including addendums.
Please contact Caleb Brooks, Buyer I, of the Purchasing Staff at (559) 600‑7110 or email CountyPurchasing@co.fresno.ca.us with any questions.

CJB:ssj
G:\PUBLIC\RFP\208-5042 BID NOTICE.DOC
OVERVIEW

The County of Fresno on behalf of Internal Services Department’s Information Technology Services Division (ITSD) is requesting proposals from qualified firms to perform an external audit of their information technology environment.  The Board of Supervisors have authorized and budgeted for this audit in order to comply with Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA).  The purpose of this external penetration test of the County’s network is to identify any unauthorized accessibilities and/or vulnerabilities.

This audit is to be performed in accordance with generally accepted security best practices, the security auditing standards set forth by the HIPAA Security Rule, and other professional standards as necessary.  The vendor shall use the standard “White Hat” methodology.

The vendor that was awarded the last audit in 2010 was Visionary Integration Personnel (VIP) is not eligible to be awarded this audit.
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